
Kiwi Primary School 
Hubert Hamilton Road, Bulford Camp, Salisbury, 
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Tel: 01980 632364 

e-mail: admin@kiwi.wilts.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs L Eatherington 

 
 

16th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We would like to offer your child the opportunity to take part in our After School Clubs. This 

will be available from Year 1 to Year 6, and will be on Thursdays from 3.10 – 4pm. 

The clubs will be held in the child’s class/year group.  There will be a range of different 

activities each week for your child to join in with, such as art, computing, games and films.  

If you would like to book your child onto the clubs you need to go onto the School Gateway 

app click on the child’s name, clubs, Thursday club, make a booking, select the dates and 

book. The clubs will begin on Thursday 9th November and the last clubs will be on 

Thursday 14th December.   

There is no charge for these clubs. 

Children will be let out from clubs in the same way that they are at the end of school. 

If your child is not able to attend one of the club sessions, or indeed no longer wishes to 

participate in a club, to ensure we know who is attending please delete any sessions you no 

longer require on the app.  

I hope your child has the opportunity to participate in the enrichment opportunities offered. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Laura Eatherington  

 

Laura Eatherington 

Headteacher 
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